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I’m writing in reference to LD69, Repealing the Law on Restricting plastic bags and 
etc. Why in the world are we considering repealing this law? Why is the Legislature 
discussing this instead of affordable housing or healthcare? Are reuseable shopping 
bags too “woke”? Please. I work in retail, people are fine with the end of wasteful 
one-use bags. Out-of-towners visit the store I work in and are impressed that Maine is
reducing waste. Our citizens consider this a done deal. Do not repeal this, do not 
spend time on this. Make your time in Augusta count. Reduce waste. Reduce the cost 
of bags for shopkeepers. Thanks. 


